
East Coast Railway 

No. OCE/C/Boudh/.KUR-BLGR/FDP-112-180/'f-4 

To 
The Divisional Forest Officer, 
Boudh Forest Division, 
Boudh. 

Office of the 
Dy. Chief Engineer/ Con 

Boudh. 

Date: 11.09.2021 

Sub: Re-submission of revised Tree enumeration List in connection with the Forest Diversion 
.Proposal between .Km.112-lSO(Boudh Forest Division Part) for construction of Khurda 
Road - Bolangir New BG Rail link project. 

Ref: Your Letter No. 4542/ 4F-240/2020, dt. 26.08.2021 

Sir, 

With reference to the above subject matter and your letter under reference, the joint re­
tree enumeration between Railway Km.143 -180 (Boudh Forest Division) has been completed 
within the scheduled time. The revised tree enumeration booklets are submitted herewith for 
your reference and requested to forward the forest diversion proposal between Km.112-180. 

Encl: Booklets as above. 

Copy to: 

1. Chief Project Manager/I/BBS for information please. 
2. Special Secretary Forest, Govt. of Odisha for kind information. 

(R. • ~,, 

Dy. Chief Engineer/ Con 
East Coast Railway, Boudh 

3. The Collector and District Magistrate, Boudh for kind information. · 
4. The Divisional Manager, OFDC Ltd., Boudh for information please 
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